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10/03/2016 

 

Y1 Visit to Butterfly World 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 22nd March Year 1 will be going on a visit to Butterfly World at Preston Park. The 

visit will take place on the morning, however your child will need a packed lunch as they will not 

return in time for lunch. Please indicate on the slip below if you require school to provide a packed 

lunch. 

The cost of the visit is £3.00 per child. 

Children should be in school uniform, they should also wear sensible shoes and a suitable coat. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss N Leach 

Class Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

I allow my child to visit Butterfly World. I have included £3.00. 

 

 

I do / do not require school to provide a packed lunch. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………......................  Parent/Carer of…………………………………………………………………… 
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